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Summer Term Dates 2019 
 
New calendar dates will be  
shown in  red. 
 
June 20th & 21st 3.15 pm 
Scholastic Book Fair 
Friday 21st June 
Non-Uniform Day 
June 24th & 25th 3.15 pm 
Scholastic Book Fair 
Monday 24th June 
Year 3/ 4Swimming 
Tuesday 25th June 
Class 2  Phunky Foods  
Sandwich making 
KS1 Pirate Picnic 
Wednesday 26th June 
Year 3 & 4 Pedestrian Training 
Friday 28th June 3.30 - 4.30 pm 
School Summer Fair 
Monday 1st July 
Year 3/ 4Swimming 
Tuesday 2nd July 9am – 12pm 
Year 6 Pizza Express 
Tuesday 2nd July 2.00  & 6 pm  
KS2 Play 
Wednesday 3rd July 6 pm 
KS2 Play 
Thursday 4th July  
Whole School Beach Trip 
Friday 5th July 1.30-2.30pm 
Diocese Leavers’ Service 
Selby Abby 
Yr 6 Bikeability - 9am 
Distribution of new class letters 
Monday 8th July 
Year 3/ 4Swimming 
Monday 8th July  
Meet your new class -  
Fulford Transition day 
Wednesday 10th July 6.00 pm 
Fulford Transition evening 
Yr 6 Bikeability - 1pm 
Thursday 11th July 
Meet your new class 
EYFS Parents Evening 
Friday 12th July 
Yr 6 Bikeability -9am 
Reports to Parents 
Trophies/ Attendence 
Monday 15th July 
Year 3/ 4Swimming 
Monday 15th July 2.30 pm 
EYFS Graduation 
Tuesday 16th July  
Sports Enrichment Day 
Wednesday 17th July 
Year 2 Skipping Workshop 
School Disco 
EYFS/KS1 5-6.15pm 
KS2 6.30-7.45pm  
Thursday 18th July 2.30pm 
Church Service 
Friday 19th July 2.30pm 
Leavers’ Assembly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sharing assembly 
This is held every Friday at  
2:50pm in the school hall.  
Summer Term 
 
June 21st   Class 4 
June 28th    Class 3 
July 5th   Class 2 
July 12th   Trophies/ Attendance 
July 19th   Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Menu 

WC 24/06/19 

Week 2 
 Summer Menu is 

now available to 

view 

 

 

Our Christian value for 

this half term. 

 

Message from Miss Collier  
 
Teachers have swapped classes to share stories with all year groups. We have been 
focussing on our six core Christian values and the bible stories we associate with them.  
 

 
 
We have used some video stories to help the children learn and understand these. Please 
see links below. 
 
Good Samaritan- Friendship https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=osfQg4yKtq8 

The Paralysed Man- Perseverance  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8cmppSIQUX4 

God's Creation of the World- Respect https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=teu7BCZTgDs 
 
 
Class 5 have undertaken some brilliant work for the Archbishop’s Award. This week they 
presented on their chosen charities. These included: The Mercury Phonenix Trust, 
Barnardos, Cancer Research, Save the Children, IDAS and the British Heart Foundation. 
The children voted to support the charity IDAS which stands for Independent Domestic 
Abuse Services.  IDAS is a forward thinking, specialist charity providing high quality services 
to people who have experienced domestic abuse or sexual violence. They provide a range 
of support including emergency accommodation for people who need to escape, community 
based 1-2-1 support, structured groups, a free, confidential helpline and access to 
counselling. Class 5 are now making plans so they can help raise money towards this 
amazing charity. Well done to Alex, Sam, Alan, Charlie and Zac who delivered a winning 
presentation on this. 
 
Auditions for  Elvington’s Got Talent have been held this week. A huge well done to all the 
children who took part we have seen a range of amazing acts. We look forward to the whole 
school Talent Show next Wednesday afternoon. 
 
Don’t forget it is non uniform day tomorrow. Please see details below. 
 
With all best wishes for a wonderful weekend when it comes. 
 
Miss Collier 

Working together, we can all achieve success 

 

Golden Book. 

Class 1 – Riley Farrow 

Class 2 – Hugh Agutter 

Class 3 – Ella Lochhead 

Class 4 – Charlie Handley 

Class 5 – Ruby Rich 

 

Headteacher’s Award – 

Alex Williams 

 

Rockstar Of The Week – 

Danny Broster 

 

Battle of the Bands Winners –  

Year 4 

 

Most Valued Players -  

Year 4 – Felix Westgarth 

Year 5 – Sophie Williams 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fairs 

We hope to see you at the Scholastic Book Fairs which are taking 

place this week and next week.  You’ll find a wide range of suitable 

books for your child’s age-range and our school can earn free 

books for each one bought.  Please see ‘Dates for your Diary’. 

 

Non-Uniform Day and Summer Fair 

The school summer fair, kindly organised by the PTA, will be held on Friday 28th June from 

3:15pm. The fair is one of the main fund raising events of the year, so your support is 

valuable in helping raise funds for school. In the past the PTA has helped support trips and 

exciting learning events. This year they have asked for donations of tombola prizes, bottles 

and jarbola prizes. The ‘jarbola’ prizes are clean empty jars that are filled with objects such 

as sweets, packets of seeds, pens rubbers and any other goodies that will fit!  In order for 

us to help support this, we are asking that the children come to school in non-uniform on 

Friday 21st June with a donation of a prize for the summer fair. 

 

 

 

Message from the PTA – Book Swap & Uniform Sale  

 

If you have any unwanted books, why not swap them for a new read?  Each class has a 

book box, simply bring in any good condition and age appropriate books to school and you 

will receive a voucher in return. Use that voucher to collect a new book at the school summer 

fair on Friday 28th June.  

There will be a stall at the summer fair where items of uniform will be available on a ‘Pay-

As-You-Feel’ basis. A great idea for extra cardigans and tops to replace those that get lost 

or covered in pen! All proceeds will go the PTA fundraising pot. Please note: Any long-term 

unclaimed uniform in Lost Property will also go towards this. 

 

 

Thank you 

Many thanks to everyone who bought, baked and ate the delicious cakes on offer at last 

weeks Class 1 Cake Stall. An amazing £50.35 was raised for maths resources. 

 Head Lice 

We have been made aware that some pupils have had to be treated for head lice recently.  

Please be vigilant and treat accordingly.  The Government Website offers useful guidance 

on the characteristics, transmission and management of head lice (Pediculosis). 

 Polite Request 

When parking in residential areas around the school, please turn off your car engine and 

be mindful of keeping driveways clear.  Thank you. 

 

http://www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Elvington-Summer-2019.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=osfQg4yKtq8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8cmppSIQUX4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=teu7BCZTgDs
https://www.idas.org.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/head-lice-pediculosis

